
From: Mozilla Service Week <mozservice@mozilla.org>
Subject: Thank you for registering as a volunteer

Date: 12 June 2009 16:23:13 BST
To: jfinette@gmail.com

Dear Gimster,
We're delighted to let you know that your Mozilla Service Week account has been
successfully created.                               

Please log into your account at any time to add or update your Mozilla Week Service projects. You can also add
the number of volunteer hours you wish to donate in your account.

We'll update you on progress over the coming weeks, especially as we get close to Mozilla Service Week taking
place September 14 - 21, 2009.

You can find out more on how to participate by visiting the volunteer area of our site
[http://mozillaservice.stage.mozilla.com/learn_more/volunteer/en_US]. You'll find some great ideas and
suggestions on how to volunteer.

If you already have a project in mind, please tell us what you are planning now!
[http://mozillaservice.stage.mozilla.com/tell_us/your_stories/en_US] We are excited to hear all about your plans to
make a difference in your local community.

We are looking forward to making a difference together!

 - Mozilla Service team

Be the Difference - http://mozillaservice.stage.mozilla.com/
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